
 
CASTLE ROCK TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING 
July 28, 2025 @ 6:00 p.m. 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, the Planning Commission of Castle Rock Township has scheduled a 
Public Hearing beginning at 6:00 p.m., on Monday, July 28, 2025, at the Castle Rock Town Hall, 
2537 240th Street West, Farmington, MN for the following 2 items.  
 
The purpose of the hearing is to consider, hear from the public, and act to make a 
recommendation to the Township Board regarding a proposed variance permit for a garage 
replacement at parcel ID#07-00200-27-020 at 22444 Annette Avenue, Farmington, MN.  All 
persons desiring to be heard in person or in writing will be heard at this time. 
 
The purpose of the hearing is to consider, hear from the public, and act to make a 
recommendation to the Township Board regarding a request for an amendment to the existing 
Conditional Use Permit to replace one of the existing buildings with a new building located at 
parcel ID#07-00300-25-015 at 1120 220th Street West, Farmington, MN owned by Al Maghfirah 
Cemetery Association. All persons desiring to be heard in person or in writing will be heard at 
this time.  
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